
Notice 

21.02.2022 

 

3rd Semester Programme Practical Examination 

 

It is hereby notify to all 3rd semester programme students that your chemistry practical 

examination will be held on 26th February, 2022 at 11am. Question will be provided in 

respective what’s app group (https://chat.whatsapp.com/HVDRadodLi4HfOm7kJs8u9) of 

examination.   

 

 Head of the Department 

Department of Chemistry 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/HVDRadodLi4HfOm7kJs8u9

